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ATTN: Docketing and Service Branch (FAX) 208/528-2605

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
One White Flint North Bldg., Rm. 16-H-20
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20555

RE: PRM-71-11

Dear Secretary:
,

The state of Idaho, INEL Oversight Program, requests an extension
of time for the public comment period in the referenced matter.
The state has recently received technical background documents from
the Department of Energy regarding the proposed ru?.e. In order to
review these documents and provide comments, I am requesting an
extension of thirty days from the May 4, 1994 deadline. '

You may contact me at the above address should you have any
questions concerning this request. Thank you for your attention to
this matter.

Sincerely,
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STEVE R. HILL
Administrator
INEL Oversight Program
Central Office
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cc: Teresa Hampton, Deputy Attorney General
Steve Oberg, INEL Oversight Program

,

~

9406080039 940428
~

PDR PRM
71-11 PDR- ~~ a v=-a a a -

. __ _ _ ._ _ ._- _ . _ _


